
1 STREET COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING   JUNE 23RD, 2020    PRYOR CREEK, OKLAHOMA 
 

MINUTES 
STREET COMMITTEE 
REGULAR MEETING 

TUESDAY, JUNE 23RD, 2020 
5:30 P.M. 

 
THE STREET COMMITTEE MET IN REGULAR SESSION IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, 12 NORTH ROWE 
STREET, PRYOR, OKLAHOMA AT THE ABOVE-MENTIONED DATE AND TIME. 
  
COMMITTEE MEMBERS: ** STEVE SMITH, RANDY CHITWOOD, JON KETCHER, YOLANDA THOMPSON (ALTERNATE) 
 

1. CALL MEETING TO ORDER. 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Steve Smith.  Members present:  Steve 
Smith and Jon Ketcher.  Members absent:  Randy Chitwood. 
 

Others present:  Drew Stott. 
 

2. DISCUSS, POSSIBLY APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE MAY 26TH, 2020 REGULAR 
MEETING. 

No action.  There was not a quorum present from that meeting.  
 

3. STREET SUPERINTENDENT REPORT – BUDDY GLENN: 
No report. 
 

4. PETITIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. 
Drew Stott spoke regarding a few areas of town that he has issues with.  One is his 
daughter’s home on SE 15th Street.  There is a serious drainage issue in the utility easement. 
Stott was under the impression that Glenn was going to shoot grade there.   
 
Stott stated that he would like to see the city come up with an ordinance stating that 
drainage issues can be addressed on utility easements. 
 
His second point of concern was the area of property he owns on 22nd Street, which also 
has drainage issues. 
 
His third point of concern was his property at 124 N. Adair, where there are some dead 
trees along the street and he wants to know who is responsible for their removal.  Glenn 
has told him that they are not the city’s responsibility, but they appear to be in the 
easement, and Stott does not want to pay for their removal and find out later the city 
should have done it.  He does not want them to become a hazard. 
 

5. UNFORESEEABLE BUSINESS.  (ANY MATTER NOT FORESEEABLE PRIOR TO POSTING THE AGENDA.)   

There was no unforeseeable business. 
 

6. ADJOURN. 
Motion was made by Ketcher, second by Smith to adjourn at 5:48 p.m.  All voted yes. 


